
*This performance will also be streamed live at:  
https://www.youtube.com/live/jmVp6yERz84 

FREE ADMISSION  

 

Friends of Music Concerts (FOMC) is excited  
to announce the final program of the 2024-2025 Concert Season  

 

f e a t u r i n g  
 

string quartets performed by young participants of the  
Arianna Chamber Music Festival (ACMF) 

- an international summer festival in St. Louis  
dedicated to the intensive study of chamber music  
under the guidance of the Arianna String Quartet. 

 
We look forward to seeing you on June 15th at our 

FINAL CONCERT OF THE SEASON!  

Eliot Unitarian Chapel 

100 South Taylor at Argonne in Kirkwood 
 

For the latest seating, masking, and Covid policies, 
visit www.eliotchapel.org 

SUNDAY,  June 15, 2025 - 3 PM* 

2024-2025 CONCERT SEASON 

CONTACT US for information on future concerts: 

Ph: (314) 963-9234  |   Email: fomcrcc@gmail.com            www.fomcstl.org 

https://fomcstl.us21.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b58308bebd6f938f4dcf0b60b&id=40a0c0a6c1&e=51c72a5875
mailto:fomcrcc@gmail.com

